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BAGONG PILIPINAS

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF BIDDING

Request for Quotation (RQ) No. 06-058P
One (1) unit Biosafety Cabinet

Notice is hereby given that the bidding for the procurement of one (1) unit
Biosafety Cabinet under Request for Quotation (RQ) numbered 06-058P dated
18 June 2025 is CANCELLED as the said item is not needed by the End-User
as of this time.

Hence, the opening of bids scheduled on 09 July 2025 at 1:30 P.M. is likewise
CANCELLED. Bidders who paid bid fees and secured bid documents may
formally request for a refund thereof or use the same in future biddings of
the BWD.

For any concerns and/or inquiries, please contact the BWD BAC Secretariat at
(074) 442-3456 or send an electronic mail at bwd.bac2021@gmail.com.

For guidance and information of all concerned.

Issued this 4™ day of July 2025.
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No. 003 Utility Road, Brgy. Marcoville, 2600 Baguio City, Philippines
Tells (074) 442-6539; 442-4228; 442-4929; 442-6463; 442-4940; 442-4008
Telefax: (074) 444-7246; 444-7245; 442-3456; 442-4858; 444-5364
Email: baguiowaterdistrictgmo@gmail.com



